
Subject: Fwd: RE: Seminar W29 11 April -- SPANS request submi�ed

From: John <jmcutcher@comcast.net>

Date: 11/16/2015 7:59 PM

To: Helen Woods <Helen_Woods@verizon.net>

Hi Helen

As we come to the close of the 2015, just wanted to say thanks for organizing the FAAST
seminars in April and September. Look forward to your continued support next year!

Regards,
John Cutcher
BAL FSDO FAASTeam Lead Rep

John W. Sibole, Jr.
FAASTeam Program Manager
Baltimore Flight Standards District Office
Federal Aviation Administration
phone: 717.774.8271   x255
fax: 717.774.8327

-----Original Message-----
From: John [mailto:jmcutcher@comcast.net]
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2015 10:25 AM
To: Sibole, John W (FAA)
Cc: Helen Woods; Mike Bevan
Subject: Seminar W29 11 April -- SPANS request submitted

Hi John

Wanted to give you a heads up that I have submitted a SPANS request for a seminar at W29
on 11 April.

Thanks,
John
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